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Mr. Charles E. MacDonald
Transportation Franch
Division of Fuel Cycle & Material Safety
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

RE: Docket No. 71-0102

Dr. Roy A. Parker has briefed me on the meeting with
you, Richard H. Odegaarden and Jack Spraul on Tuesday
morning, July 15, 1980 in Silver Springs, Maryland.
Your response to our request for clarifying information
pertaining to our June 23, 1978 submission is acknowledged.'

Pursuant to the committ. ment that Dr. Parker made in
that meeting I confirm that Source Production and Equipment
Company, Inc. will to the best of our ability submit on
or before September 30, 1980 a quality assurance program
apdressed to the seventeen point criteria in the undated
document entitled "10 CFR 71 - Appendix E Acceptance
Criteria - Transportation Packages for Normal /Special
Form Radioactive Material."

,

| Sincere-l' ,
| /

/ / ,

7R. F. Dicharry
President
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CC: Roy A. Parker, Ph.D.
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